
Follow up from the feedback from April 19tyh’sNKMC Service on YouTube 
Creating a Church in your Home. 

I have received a great deal of positive feedback from our time of Worship and the 
common theme from many people was regarding the piece about Myanmar/Burma 
and how the Methodists there focus onto their Houses as Churches. 

My Father visited a village in the Chin Hills in 1931 in which he says there were just 
19 Houses in the village and a tiny Church. 

Today the Methodist Community in the village that was then Tahan has three 
Methodist Districts and numbers 2756 Methodist Houses and 11,026 Members and 
240 Local Preachers. I have also attached some pictures of Churches they have built 
or are building. 

Gods Inspiration for us 
If anyone feels they would like to develop your ideas of making your House into a 
Christian Methodist Church or to share what you have done then, I would love to 
hear from you. If you would like to be a part of the discussion or you just want to 
know what other people are thinking then let me know and I will act as a clearing 
house for your thoughts, along with those of other people similarly interested. 

My contact details are as follows: 
email: rchrd.vncnt@gmail.com 
Mobile 07764247755 
 

 And yes I do understand about security, data protection, safeguarding and anything 
else we can think of that will prevent us from sharing our thoughts. I believe in a 
Saviour who died for me and you and so I take complete responsibility for my own 
information but also anything you may want to share with me I undertake to deal with 
in a way that satisfies the best practices of the Methodist Church. 

Please contact me in any way you feel comfortable with. I have not done facebook or 
other social networking before so I am going to have to learn about that but other 
than that 

email, text, WhatsApp, telephone, mobile, GPO letter, or if you happen to be passing 
my house then park in the drive and toot the horn and we can shout at each other 
across the void. (joking). 

I would love to hear from you and I pray that when we get back to some normality 
that we will find our numbers of Christian Methodist houses will have grown and our 
love of Jesus to be stonger and more powerful and kinder than it was when we 
entered into this period of social distancing. 

God Bless in the name of Jesus 

Richard 
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